
                
 
 

‘WHERE CAN I GO?’ CAMPAIGN 
 

Pledge your support now! 
 

This exciting new campaign was launched at the BTA Conference on 16th September. 
It is supported by other national associations, organisations and individuals that also 
believe a vigorous new campaign is needed to raise the profile of the needs of those 
who have ‘Nowhere to go’.  

 
Please enter your details below to pledge your support to a campaign that will 
change attitudes to meeting a basic human need – provision of clean, hygienic and 
safe publicly accessible toilets that are available where and when needed by all 
types of users. There is no charge to become a Campaign Supporter and your 
Company/Organisations name (and Logo) will be added to the Campaign Supporters 
list on the BTA website ‘Where can I go?’ Campaign web pages. 
 
  Company/ 
  Organisation: 

Address: 

Name:  
Position:  
Telephone:  
Email: Post Code: 

 
  Company/ 
  Organisation: 

Address: 

Name:  
Position:  
Telephone:  
Email: Post Code: 

 
 
 

Send the completed form to: British Toilet Association, PO Box 847 Horsham RH12 5AL 
or pledge your support on-line at www.britloos.co.uk –Link to 

enquiries@britloos.co.uk 
 
 

Organisations that have already pledged their support include: 

                                       

                             


